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29th October 2011 
 
 

Notice of 2010-11 Annual General Meeting 
 

Notice is hereby given for the 2010-11 annual general meeting (for the financial year 1st November 2010 
to 31st October 2011) of the Hotham Ski Association Inc. to be held on Monday the 28th of November 
2011.  All members are welcome. 
 
The meeting will be held at Club Tivoli at the German Club of Melbourne commencing at 7.30pm sharp.  
Club Tivoli provides excellent meal facilities, so if you would like to grab something to eat before the 
meeting, you should be there from 6.00pm. 
 
All positions on the executive committee will be open for re-election.  The current committee welcomes 
all new applicants; please consider volunteering for your association.  The application form is attached 
to the bottom of the 2010-11 Agenda – which will be available soon when finalised. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to email or phone the association’s executive officer, Sue Coulson on 
admin@hsa.asn.au  or 0408 310 853, or the secretary, Rob Anderson on secretary@hsa.asn.au or 0409 
332 222 
 
The German Club of Melbourne is located at 291 Dandenong Road, Windsor VIC 3181 
 

 
 
Sue Coulson 
Executive Officer 
admin@hsa.asn.au 


